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From: Prem 1712722
To: Debby Fernandez DRH Meetlng
Cc: Ravi Chennoju; pchennoju@gmail.com
Subject: Support for PLN21-15378
Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 3:11:02 PM

Dear Ms. Fernandez,

My name is Shirdi Prem, and | live at 3045 Mauricia Avenue. My wife, children and |
have been residing at this address for over 20 years, and have seen this
neighborhood and community evolve slowly with the times.

| am writing to you today to voice my strong support for Mr. and Mrs. Chennoju's
remodeling proposal. Having reviewed their design plans, | find it an extremely
welcome renewal that will enhance our neighborhood and make a positive impact on
our community. They have taken great care to ensure that their design meets the
city's guidelines, as well as fits the neighborhood.

As you are aware, many of the tract homes here are aging and decrepit, and this kind
of thoughtful remodeling is exactly what is needed to update the neighborhood while
keeping its family-oriented appeal. | have known the Chennoju family for many years,
and would like to see the project approved so that they can continue to remain a part
of the revitalized community, rather than seeing them move elsewhere to
accommodate the needs of their growing family.

| would like to reiterate my unequivocal support for the Chennoju's remodeling
project, and | hope the City and the Architecture committee approve this
welcome development.

Sincerely,
Shirdi Prem & Vijaya Soumya Viswanathan

3045 Mauricia Avenue
Santa Clara
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